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Dear Parents and Carers in Year 5, 
 
Next year’s Year 6 Trip to Grosvenor Hall in Ashford, Kingswood Residential Centre 
 
Dates: Wednesday 24th to Friday 26th May 2023 (three days, two nights) 
 
Overall Cost - £250 
 
Deposit - £50, DUE BY 30th SEPTEMBER 2022 TO SECURE YOUR CHILD’S SPACE 
 
Next May, once your child has completed their Key Stage 2 SATs tests, they will have the 
opportunity to go on the Year 6 Kingswood Residential to Grosvenor Hall in Ashford. 
 
For more information on the site we are travelling to, please see the Kingswood Residential 
website and visit the Grosvenor Hall page 
 
The trip will be three days of activities, plus evening entertainment and sleepovers! All food is 
included in this price. The children will leave mid-morning on Wednesday, returning early evening 
on the Friday.  
 
Please have a thorough look at the website with your child, to discuss the activities, sleeping 
arrangements and food. 
 
At this stage, there is no form to complete. This will be sent once your child is going.  
To secure your child’s place, you simply need to pay the £50 deposit payment on your School 
Money account. 
 
We ask that all deposit monies must be paid by 30th September 2022. Following this payment, 
additional instalment payments will be set up on your School Money account. If your child receives 
free school meals, you will be entitled to a discount on your child's trip. 
 
If you have any further questions about the trip or payments at this stage, please speak with Ms 
Bridger in the School Office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Papa-Adams, 
Upper School Lead, on behalf of the Year 6 team  

https://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/grosvenor-hall
https://eduspot.co.uk/
https://eduspot.co.uk/

